2nd Annual Loudon Helping Hands Program

In memory and honor of James ‘Jim’ McNeil


There is no ‘criteria’ for this program other than your honesty that you need a ‘helping hand’ at Christmas and that you reside in Loudon.  You will find the application online at www.loudonnh.org.   Be assured your personal information (ie: names, addresses, phone numbers etc.) will be held in strict confidence and will be used only for our communication with you.  If you have any questions, please reach out to Janice Morin at LPD at 798-5521 or via e-mail at jmorin@loudonpolice.com or janice.morin06@comcast.net.

All applications must be received no later than Monday, November 15, 2021 by noon time.  Only pertinent information will be displayed on a mitten placed on the Giving Tree located at Loudon Police Department.  

Anyone wishing to pick a mitten and sponsor a family can stop in weekdays.  Please see Janice directly to make arrangements to pick a family starting on Thursday, November 18, 2021.

All items purchased by sponsors must be returned to Loudon Police Department no later than Friday, December 10, 2021.  Please do not wrap items and place them in a large plastic bag with your mitten attached.

This program is dedicated to James ‘Jim’ McNeil in honor of his generosity of helping people, not only at Christmas but anytime someone was in need.





